
CROSS COUNTRY REGISTRATION-2019 

 
Cross Country registration is open to 5th - 8th graders. Practice will be held on Tuesday and Thursday 
afternoons from 2:45 to 3:45 pm, beginning April 23rd. You must have a current physical on file to 
participate.  

Please keep in mind that track meets could be on different days.  You will receive the schedule as soon 
as we have one.  

Please fill out the following information and return to school no later than Friday, April 26th along with a 
check for $60.00 made payable to St. Mary’s School. 

 

 

Student’s Name: ______________________________________________ Grade: ________ 

 

 

Parent contact information (please print): 

Name: __________________________________________________________ 

Phone #: ________________________________________________________ 

Email address (important, the majority of contact will be made via email): 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Sullivan at 
mr.sullivan@stmaryschoolmelrose.org.  

 

 

 


